
    
1.  

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 17TH JUNE TO FRIDAY 23RD JUNE 2023) 

Saturday 7pm Dan Breen 
Kevin Lee 

5th Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Sunday 10:30am Joseph Kelly 
Jean McGuigan 

Marie Flynn 
Claire Kelly 

In Memory of the Parents & 
Deceased members of the Henshaw 

Family 

Month’s Mind 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Sunday 12.30pm Charlie Cunningham 
Special Intention 

Robert Anthony Donnelly 
 

Frank Kilcowley 

Remembrance 
 

Father’s Day & Birthday 
Remembrance 

Anniversary 
Monday 9.15am Special Intention  

Tuesday 9.15am Thomas MacNamara Anniversary 

Wednesday 9.15am Joe McQuaid Recently Deceased 

Thursday 9.15am Available for Intention  

Friday 9.15am Fred & Doreen Begley Anniversary 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sunday 10am Thomas Stafford 5th Anniversary 

Wednesday 10am  Available for Intention  

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday: 9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the second 
and fourth Saturdays of each month 
at 12:00pm. Please contact the 
Parish Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday: 10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the first and 
third Saturdays of each month at 
12:00pm. Please contact the Parish 
Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  

 

 

  

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Paul Kenny 

 Fr Tom Kearney 

Fr John Jones 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

DUBLIN LOURDES INVALID FUND 

The diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes  
is from September 7 - 12 next. This  
year sick pilgrims return again and your  
generosity over all the years has enabled  
many sick pilgrims to travel who might not  
otherwise be able to do so. The Associate  
Membership is available in the Shop for your donations. 
The Parish will also be organising a group to travel as 
usual. Forms and details available from the parish office.  

DAY FOR LIFE 

Day for Life is celebrated this Sunday 18 June. The theme is 

‘Listen to Her’ and focuses on the experience of one 

Catholic woman in the aftermath of abortion. It tells of her 

journey towards healing.  The hope is that this will help 

people to listen, to understand and to respond with 

compassion.  You can read the message in full on 

www.councilforlife.ie 

CEMETERY SUNDAY DARDISTOWN.  

A Prayer Service and Blessing of Graves will take place in 

Dardistown on Sunday 2nd July at 3.00pm.  All welcome.  

PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH & MINISTRY 

Applications are now open for the next intake of 
participants for Pathways. The programme, run by the 
Dublin Archdiocese, begins this year in DCU St. Patrick’s 
Campus, Upper Drumcondra Road, Dublin 9, on Thursday, 
September 28 (7pm – 9.30pm). Places are limited so early 
application is advised. 

The cost is €400 for the coming year which may be paid in 
instalments.  

For more information please visit www.missionministry.ie 
or contact Eileen Houlahan, CHF, PhD, Director, Pathways 
Programme at 01 8087594 or pathways@dublindiocese.ie. 

 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

RCN: 20016166 
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RECENTLY DECEASED 

We remember in prayer our friends and loved ones 

who have recently died in the peace of Christ: 

John McHale 

Eithne Killeen 

William Murphy 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 

 

  

THOUGHT FOR  

THE WEEK 

Live in the world as if only God 
and your soul were in it. Then, 
your heart will never be made 

captive by earthly things. 

St. John of the Cross 

 

 

 

SUMMER DUES 

This month the Summer Dues collection for the support 
of priests will take place again, beginning on the weekend 
of 10th/11th June. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

If you or your family need assistance, our Parish 
Conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul  
is here to help.  

Contact the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 

The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free 
Bereavement Support Line. This National Freephone 
Service is available from 10am to 1pm, Monday to Friday, 
by calling 1800 807077.  

Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie for more information. 

AWARE – SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS 
If you or those with whom you work wish to connect with 
people in relation to your mental wellbeing, consider 
using Aware’s phone-in and Zoom support and self-care 
groups, support line or support mail. For more 
information, visit www.aware.ie. 

PARISH LOTTO 

Lotto results for the 

13th June 2023. 

€25 Consolation Prize  
Winners for:  

J. Carroll 
Máirín de Burca 
Fergus Keenan 
Joan Smith 

Results available on  
Parish Website. 

Thanks for your support. 
 
 

We thank God for our fathers and ask God's blessing on them in their 
care for their families. 

“Don’t be afraid, little flock, because your Father delights in giving 

you the kingdom.”    (Luke 12:32) 
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